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TIME AND VENUE FOR FUTURE MEETINGS 
 
 
 
Purpose of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to advise the Willenhall Local Neighbourhood Partnership 
of the arrangements to date for the venues of future meetings and to seek the views of 
members of the partnership in this respect and to agree the time the meetings will 
commence. 
 
 
Recommendations 
 
(a) That the Local Neighbourhood Partnership suggest appropriate venues for future 

meetings, subject to the venue being available on the dates allocated for future 
meetings; 

 
(b) That the Local Neighbourhood Partnership agree on a time for the 

commencement of future meetings; 
 
(c) To note that task group meetings be held at other venues as appropriate. 
 
 
Background 
 
In considering venues, consideration of their suitability and accessibility, including the 
dates agreed by Council for future meetings of the partnership, should be given.  It is 
important that venues are accessible to all who might wish to attend. 
 
The remaining meetings will take place on:- 
 

31st October, 2005 
30th January, 2006 
26th April, 2006 

 
 



Time of future meetings 
 
The partnership is also requested to confirm the time for the commencement of future 
meetings. 
 
 
Financial implications 
 
The financial cost for the venue and refreshments will be met from within existing 
identified Council budgets. 
 
 
Legal considerations 
 
Meetings of the Local Neighbourhood Partnership will be open to the public.  Notice of 
the meetings therefore need to be posted at the proposed venues in accordance with 
the Local Government (Access to Information) Act, 1985. 
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